
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good morning Lelia Barks, 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 7, 2024 8:37 AM 
'leliabarks@gmail.com' 

RE: TECO's Rate Increase request 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/7/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 04706-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240026, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

'itlep .Njwy~ 
Commiss i on Deputy Cl e rk II 
Fl o rida Public Service Commi ss i on 
2540 Shumard Oa k Boul evard 
Ta l l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone : (850 ) 413 - 6746 

From: leliabarks@gmail.com <leliabarks@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 9:59 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO's Rate Increase request 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I oppose TECO/Emera's rate increase proposal. 
If approved, the average customer will pay $160.93 a month in January 2025, 
an increase of 62% since January 2019 - well over twice the rate of inflation 
over that period. 
Specifically, TECO is requesting a 50. 7% increase in base rates and an 8. 8-12.6% 
increase for electricity generation. 

This is a monopoly and is unacceptable. Please deny this gouging of the public who are 
dependent on TECO for power. 

Best regards1 

Lelia (Lee) Saunders Barks1 PhD1 CRRN1 CNLCP1 CLCP 
3404 West Leona Street 
Tampa, FL 33629 

leliabarks@qmail.com 
Mobile: 407-741-4023 

1 




